
 

March 24, 2023 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger  

Chairwoman 

Committee on Appropriations 

H-305, the Capitol 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member  

Committee on Appropriations  

1036 Longworth HOB  

Washington, D.C. 20515

 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

 

I am requesting funding for the Village of Roselle, Municipal Campus Improvement projects for 

fiscal year 2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Village of Roselle, located at 

31 S. Prospect St, Roselle, IL 60172. The funding would be used the final design and 

construction of Petal Plaza, an outdoor space that will be used for events and community 

gatherings. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because the proposed site 

improvements will spur economic and community development. The project has a federal nexus 

because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(2). I certify that I 

have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Raja Krishnamoorthi 

Member of Congress 
 


